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3 r d  March 2022 

 
Changes fol low ing Covid restr ictions being l ifted 

 
Dear  Parents / Carers,  
 
As per  the letter  circulated on our  app and webs ite l ast week from 
Doncaster  Publ ic Health,  the legal  requ irement to self- iso late for 
adults and chi ldren who test posit ive for  Covid-19  have been 
removed.   
 
However ,  we would l ike to remind everyone that children should not  
be coming to school  if  they are unwel l  and in l ine with Doncaster 
Publ ic  Health advice we would encourage any adult  or  chi ld who test 
posit ive  for  Covid-19  to stay at home and avo id contact with other 
people for  at least 5  days and cont inue to fol low th is advice  unt i l  
they have received 2  negat ive LFT test results on consecutive days.   
 
In  l ight of  the l ift ing of  restr ict ions  appl icable to schools,  we have 
made some changes and are returning to  face-to-face assembl ies,  
al lowing more mix ing  between classes,  parent sessions in c lass etc.  
However ,  some changes that we made are being kept for  the time 
being  –  ch i ldren coming to school  in their  PE k it  on their  PE days,  
staggered playt imes to a l low more space,  lunch-t ime arrangements 
for  year  groups etc.  
 
Should there be an outbreak of Covid-19 in a c lass ,  we may need to  
put further measures in  place,  but  any c lasses affected would be 
not if ied of these.   
 
The other change that  wi l l  affect  you as parents/carers is that we 
wil l  be reverting to using the school  main gate as the so le entry and 
exit  po int .  The one-way system was  always  put  in  as  a temporary 
Covid-19  measure , as  it  restr icts access to the school  k itchens and 
site supervisor ’s bungalow and is not v iable in the long term.  We wil l  
be using the main school  gate as entry and exit from Monday 7 t h  
March,  meaning that  you wi l l  enter  the school  v ia the main gate as 
you do currently ,  but  wi l l  also leave through th is  gate.  This system 
worked very wel l  for  many years pr ior  to Covid-19 adaptat ions and 
our  staff wi l l  be on hand to provide inter im support - Miss Nithsdale 
or  I wil l  be on the gate as usual  too .    
 
We are aware that th is change may take some t ime to adapt to as we 
have had the one-way system for  a lmost 2 years now, and that system 
may have been the on ly exit you have used  whi l st your  chi ld has been 
at our  school .   
 
Thank you for  your  cont inued support,  

 
Mrs R.  Tra in 
Headteacher 
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